
Date:  Week of November 24, 2019 
 
 
 
 
This week is a ONE day week because of Thanksgiving Break!  All students will be given time to work on Khan 
Academy, Compass learning and/or missing work.  Time will also be available for students to get help with 
assignments that they need help with! 


